The members of the
Tennessee Pharmacists Association
request the honor of the presence
of all members
of the 111th General Assembly
at the
TPA Legislative Reception
Monday, February 25, 2019
6:00 to 8:00 p.m.
DoubleTree by Hilton Nashville Downtown

Areply card is enclosed for your convenience,
or email brittany@tnpharm.org

Notification Provided to Tennessee Ethics Commission






